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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 25 July 2018 3:43 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Thanks for coming to Fish 'n' Chips Friday!

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Thanks for coming to Fish ‘n’ Chips Friday! 

Eden Park would like to thank all of those within the community who came out to 
enjoy fish 'n' chips and a thrilling game of rugby with us last Friday. 

We are proud to be part of this neighbourhood and we want to give our community 
more opportunities to utilise it beyond event days, so we're looking to hold a similar 
event to catch up with you all again some time after the Bledisloe Cup on Saturday 
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25 August.  If you have any suggestions for future community events, whether it be 
a games night, a movie evening, or a chess club, feel free to get in touch. 
 
5 Seconds of Summer winners 
 
Congratulations to the two winners of the 5 Seconds of Summer competition, Ritchell 
and Sahil. We hope you enjoy your double passes to their exclusive album showcase 
on Tuesday 7 August! 
 
- The Eden Park team. 
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